Conclusion of the board meeting 2017-8
At Soffice (Sofianlehdonkatu 5b), Helsinki
On May 2, 2017 at 16:15 onwards

Soffa ry’s week Wappu event was a success and it went well. We had quite many visitors (approximately over 100) and Lucky Lady was good environment for this kind of event. The event was held in both Finnish and English, since we had also international students visiting. Main events’ checkpoint was a success as well. Tervala will post about the Wappu into our website.
In the spring carnival we had less people coming than we wished for, but it was still a great event. We would say that there was about 80 people participating (school staff and students). Resonaari Group performed twice and we had a lot of interesting stands. Traditional hero cape was given to Leigh-Anne Rauhala.
Kokko and Tervala will be working on the synopsis of our questionnaire and share it during the spring in our website and OMA.
METKA and school (Sofianlehdonkatu campus) are agreeing with us on our statement about the indoor air quality. Riikka Harju wishes that if anyone experiences bad symptoms, that they would contact her directly. We have also received information that once Ravioli restaurant will be closed, Sodexo will try to prepare for the increasing amount of diners.
Next meeting will take place on May 10, 2017.
